
Arkansas State Representative Kendon Underwood 
has seen how unnecessary government regulations 
often mean business owners aren’t able to expand and 
grow. He’s working to help remove barriers and stop 
overregulation, especially for home-based businesses 
in Arkansas.

Here, Rep. Underwood discusses how government 
restrictions stifle growth. Local governments in 
Arkansas placed unreasonable restrictions on home-
based businesses that made it hard for entrepreneurs 
to thrive. By removing these restrictions, Arkansans will 
have more opportunities to create new businesses.
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Watch the full interview at:  
TheFGA.org/videos

“Typically, when 
the government 

overregulates things, 
it stifles growth.”

—REP. KENDON UNDERWOOD

Learn more about our workforce reforms  
at TheFGA.org/workforce-reforms. 


